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Shane Scott 
Glendell Tenements Pty Ltd 
666 Hebden Road 
Ravensworth NSW 2330 

 
1/12/2021 
 

Dear Mr Scott 

 

Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD-9349) 

Request for Additional Information 

 

As you are aware the Department has engaged an independent expert (The Centre for 

International Economics [CIE]) to undertake a technical review of the Economic Assessment 

presented in the project Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

CIE has finalised its peer review and provided the Review of Economic Impact Assessment 

Supporting the Glendell Continued Operations Project attached to this letter.  

 

The Department now invites Glencore to review the document prepared by CIE and provide it’s 

response to the comments made throughout the report. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me on 02 4908 6896 or via email at 

Joe.Fittell@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Joe Fittell 

Team Leader 

Resource Assessments 
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